
American university exchange students visit to the school 

The School received eight (8) exchange students from American University Abroad of Washington DC, 
USA. This is an annual event between September and December each year. The students had sessions in 
Epidemiology, Environmental Health and Community Health. They also had a field attachment with 
families in Western Kenya. The Director is seen giving the welcome remarks and giving an introduction 
to the School and Public Health in general. 


